From: I

Sent: 03 June 2019 12:05
To: Planning
Subject: Re Application 2019/0546/P

Dear Rachel English,
This is a follow-up to my telephone conversation with you this morning.

| have been trying to access the plans for Planning Application 2019/0546/P but the system will not at the
moment function to permit me to do this.

As far as | can see from the notice posted outside my flat, the plans for a two-storey extension to 529C-
529D abut directly on the back 2 Ingham Road, the property of which | am a part-freeholder.

| am extremely concerned that such an extension would be an invasion of the privacy of all the 3 flats in
this building, as well as overlooking a number of gardens in Ingham Road and blocking out light.

As | cannot yet access the plans, | wish to give notice of my concerns until such time as | can see the
proposed plans.

Best wishes,



